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Friday 22nd July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Summer Fair 

Friends in common would like to thank you for the overwhelming support you showed at the summer fair. You 

helped to raise £1077.95, which will benefit the school community. Thank you again and roll on the Christmas 

fair. 

A Fond Farewell 

Today we say goodbye to our Y6 pupils as they move on to secondary school. Throughout the year the 
children have simply shone – they are talented, enthusiastic, hardworking and great fun to be with every day. 
We all agree it has been an absolute pleasure to have them leading the way in school this year.  They have 
excelled themselves and shown great resilience. They have modelled how to work cooperatively and have 
radiated kindness and compassion for each other. We are so very proud and wish them every success in the 
future.  

We hope that all children and families leaving us this summer will always look back on their time here with 
great fondness and many happy memories and will take a little piece of Normanton Common with them in 
their hearts.  

We will see everybody else on Wednesday 7th of September, refreshed and ready for another wonderful year 
of learning. 

Thank you 

On behalf of the staff, I’d like to say a huge thank you to parents and carers for the gifts, cards and kind 
words. Your support is one of the great strengths of our school. 

Uniform Reminder 

We know you will be busy preparing uniform for September, you can visit the school website for the agreed 
uniform to be worn by pupils. Jumpers/cardigans, skirts and trousers should be navy in colour. Please 
can we remind all parents and carers that children are expected to come to school in appropriate footwear 
black, brown or navy school shoes (not trainers) with a sensible low heel (NOT higher than 2cms). 

Upcoming Dates 

Monday 25th July 2022 Inset Day 
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Tuesday 26th July 2022 Inset Day 

Monday 5th September 2022 Inset Day 

Tuesday 6th September 2022 Inset Day 

 
Our Attendance Target 96.5%   

Congratulations to Robins 1 class for achieving the highest attendance figures this week.   

Reception & Key Stage 1   Key Stage 2   

  Attendance  Lates   Attendance  Lates  

Robins 1 (Reception)  98.81 0 Tomlinson Class (Y3)  86.69 0 

Robins 2 (Reception) 87.71 0 Brownlee Class (Y3/4)  93.75 1 

Hepworth Class (Y1)  88.81 3 Adams Class (Y4)  93.31 2 

Waterton Class (Y1/2)   95.74 0 Bronte Class (Y5)  74.39 5 

Sharman Class (Y2)  94.64 0 Cook Class (Y5/6)  93.01 1 

 Hockney Class (Y6)  92.07 
 

 

 
 
School attendance for the week is, 90.71% this is below our attendance target. 

Please report any absences by leaving a message with a detailed reason for absence (we cannot accept 
“unwell” or “feeling poorly”) on 01924 890576 (option 1) before 9am or alternatively email 
NCPAattendance@watertonacademytrust.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A Riby  
Head of School 
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